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Traralgon hearing for rural and regional councils 

inquiry 

On Thursday 31 August, a public hearing will be held in Traralgon for the parliamentary inquiry into the 

sustainability and operational challenges of Victoria’s rural and regional councils. 

The public hearing will be from 9:30 am to 3:30 pm at the Century Inn, 5 Airfield Road, Traralgon. 

The Committee will hear from local councils as well as ratepayer and community organisations. 

Further hearings will be held over coming weeks in Melbourne and other centres in regional Victoria. 

The Traralgon hearing schedule and more details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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